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Agenda Item: 4 (c) 
 
 
Meeting: ADMISSIONS FORUM 

Date: 24 March 2010 

Subject: Additions to the Standard Admissions Policy  
Community and Voluntary Controlled Schools 
 

Report of: Deputy Chief Executive and Director of Children’s Services 

Summary: The purpose of this report is to seek agreement to the additions to the 
Standard Admissions Policy for Community and Voluntary Controlled 
Schools. 
 

 
 
Contact Officer: Rosa Bonwick 

 
 

 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
1. 
 
 

That the additions to the Standard Admissions Policy for those schools listed in 
Appendix A be agreed. 

 
 
Background 
 
1. 
 

A number of community and voluntary controlled schools have additions to the 
standard admissions policy some of which have been in existence for a number 
of years. Those schools are listed at Appendix A.   
 

2. The following community and voluntary controlled schools requested changes 
for September 2011 and those changes were consulted upon.  The changes are 
shown in italics in the same appendix: 
 
Greenleas Lower School 
Hockliffe Lower School 
Henlow VC Middle School 
 

3. Roecroft Lower School and Southcott Lower School requested the removal of 
some of the additional oversubscription criteria for September 2011 and those 
changes were consulted upon. The changes are set out in Appendix B 
 

4. No other changes are proposed other than the inclusion of the additional 
criterion to give catchment siblings a higher priority for admission than other 
children living in the catchment area. 
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5. No comments on the additional criteria for individual schools were received 

during the consultation process. 
 

 
 

 
Appendices: 
 
Appendix A    Additions to Standard Policy  
Appendix B   Changes to Roecroft Lower School and Southcott Lower School 
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